
Intimations – week beginning 12th January 2020 

 

1. Tea/coffee fellowship will take place in the Arran Hall after the service 
today.  All are welcome. 

2. Worship next Sunday, 19th January, will take place at 10.00am. 
3. The annual audit of the Church organisation accounts will take place in 

the Islay Hall on Monday 20th January at 7.00pm.  A representative from 
each organisation is expected to attend, bringing a completed accounts 
template and supporting information.  Any questions please contact 
David Whyte. 

4. World Mission Burns Brunch – You are warmly invited to join us on 
Sunday 26th January at our annual Burns Brunch.  Come along and meet 
your friends and help us raise funds for the Vine Trust medical ship 
“Jubilee Hope” while you enjoy lots of tasty goodies with a Scottish 
theme.  Why not join in the fun and wear something tartan! 

5. Church Magazine – The next issue of the Church magazine will be 
published on 1st March.  All contributions should be with the Editor, Kath 
McFarlane, by no later than Sunday 9th February.  Please email 
contributions to magazine@ogachurch.org.uk or leave a note F.A.O. 
Magazine at the Church door. 

6. The Great OGA Bake Off – You may wish to get this date in your new 
2020 diaries!  The Great OGA Bake Off will take place on Saturday 8th 
February at 2.00pm in the Church hall so get your recipe books out and 
start planning your show stoppers now.  You can enter individually or as a 
group, however, you must include as many Fairtrade ingredients as 
possible in your recipes.  As Karen has limited space on her Fairtrade stall, 
you will need to buy your ingredients from the local supermarkets. 
Afternoon tea will be provided by the Bible Class and tickets for this will 
be on sale next Sunday as will registration forms for your show stoppers!  
Our very own cake expert, Rev David Burt, will be our judge.  There will be 
prizes, raffles and lots of lovely cake so hopefully you can join us with 
your show stopper or just enjoy a lovely afternoon tea.  For more 
information speak to Gillian McCallion or Karen Dalziel.   

7. Intimations for next week – please email secretary@ogachurch.org.uk by 

Wednesday evening. 
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